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Now that the danger of ice is, hopefully, in the past, the City
of Lake Oswego will sweep up the gravel that was deposited last
winter. The board will be signing a contract with the City of
1O to sand our streets at the same time they do the rest of
Mountain Park.

The gutters are being repaired as the need arises. Many will
have to be replaced, probably this summer. The fences also are
being repaired. If you have any problems with either your
gutters or fences, please contact Ron Lincoln.

It is almost time to get out and paint some more railings again.
Anyone interested in joining a work party on a nice weekend,
call Ron Lincoln, 636-7273.

We have some new neighbors, Travis and Angelina Owens, in #94.
Not too much news this time but if anyone has anything they

would like put in a subsequent newsletter, please contact
Elisabeth Clark, 635-5904.



